Info at NIRB

From: Mia Otokiak <motokiak@nirb.ca>
Sent: May-22-18 9:37 AM

To: jschaefer@trentu.ca

Cc: info@nirb.ca

Subject: NIRB 18YNO025: Follow Up

Good morning Jim,
My name is Mia Otokiak, | am a Junior Technical Advisor and | have taken over Talia’s NIRB Screening File No.: 18YN025.

As | review your online application | have a few follow up questions:
e  Will you be doing daily transportation to and from Ekalluk River or will you be dropped off at the start of your
project and picked up at the end of your project?
e You indicate under Water Consumption that you will use a bucket to retrieve water at the Ekalluk River but you
do not indicate the Daily Amount in m3 (cubic metre)
e What type of equipment (measuring stick, hammer, etc.) will you be using throughout the proposed project?

Please feel free to email me back if you need assistance or if you have any questions. Please be advised to cc
info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0CO

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033




